
Program: GBM

Date: 31st March 2022

Venue: Seminar Hall, Presidency College

No. of Participants: 70+

Rotaract Club of Presidency College conducted a General Body Meeting on 31st March
2022 at 3:00 pm in the college premises.

The meeting started by Rtr. Garima Sharma Secretary collaring the President Rtr.
Sahana Mohan. It was a short meeting along with our faculty Coordinator Nooreen
Ma’am, where ma’am addressed a few concerns. She also briefed the members about
upcoming events, club and district updates which included discussion on Namma
Conference, Vision, Cycle Day and Rotary Conference. The meeting ended after a fun-
filled fellowship.

It was a brief and an interactive meeting which was held to address all concerns and
this meeting also helped all the members to interact and know each other better.




